
 K282CH (formerly K272FP) returned to the air on August 2, 2023 at its 

licensed transmitter site with its licensed facilities.  The licensee entered into a new 

transmitter site use agreement with the site owner, American Tower, and as a result 

resumed operations. 

 As a result, Catholic Radio Network, Inc. will be turning in for cancellation a 

construction permit it obtained to move K282CH to a new site, File No. 0000217903. 


